
Run for the Son will be April 27

     On Sunday, April 27th, the Christian Motorcyclists Association (CMA) will host its 26th
annual Run for the Son.      JC’s Bunch, one of many CMA Chapters chartered in the United
States, which has members who live in Clark, Floyd, Harrison, Jefferson, Scott and Washington
counties in Indiana, will be participating in this yearly event along with many others where riders
seek sponsors and/or donations to raise funds to help CMA to spread the light of Jesus to every
nation.             Since Run for the Son began, CMA has raised over
45 million dollars to help present the Gospel of Jesus Christ to millions of people around the
world.      Every penny promptly goes to work supporting
CMA and its ministry partners. Each year, twenty percent goes for Bibles to closed and
restricted countries, twenty percent goes for motorcycles, bicycles, horses, boats and even
camels to help native pastors around the world, twenty percent goes to help the JESUS film
Project to spread the Word of God, and forty percent is used by CMA to help reach
motorcyclists here at home and internationally.   
  Last year CMA raised almost $4,000,000 and this year’s goal is $5,000,000.
 
  Anyone interested in participating in this years Run for the Son event, can join JC’s Bunch, on
April 27th at Graceland Baptist Church in New Albany, at 3600 Kamer Miller Road. Registration
will run from 9:30am to 12:30pm, donuts and coffee, Biker Sunday Service at 10:30am,
Blessing of the Bikes and kickstands up at 12:30pm.
 
  The cost of the ride is $15 single rider and $20 a couple, which includes a ride pin for the first
100 registered, and a meal. The meal, door prizes and a auction after the ride.
 
  The scenic ride will be approximately 80 to 85 miles round trip.
 
  For further information or if you would like to make a donation or sponsor Run for the Son,
please contact, Chapter President, Jim Williams, at 812-945-1585.
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